
Newsletter—January 2023 

Working for our future.... 

Because Community Matters 

2023—New Year, New Opportunities 

Following reports of flooding by a number of residents, 
Whitwick Parish Council will be hosting a public meeting 

in Whitwick Park Hall on Thursday 26th January 
2023 at 7pm during which representatives from 

Severn Trent and the Environment Agency will speak on 
local concerns that have been raised.   

It is the sincere hope of the parish council that this 
important meeting will enable local voices to be heard 
by the responsible agencies that have the ability to 
address these ongoing issues.   

Restrictions do apply on capacity in the building for 
public seating. 

USEFUL INFORMATION 
 

Parish Manager: Mrs Cathy Tibbles 

Community Office, 3a Market Place, Whitwick, 
LE67 5DT  
Opening hours: Weds 1.00pm to 4.00pm, 

Thurs / Fri 10.00am to 1.00pm) 

Telephone: 01530 459527 

Email: clerk@whitwickpc.org 
 

Whitwick Park Hall available for hire 
North Street, Whitwick, LE67 5HA  
Email: bookings@whitwickpc.org  
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NEXT PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS:  19 JANUARY & 16 FEBRUARY AT WHITWICK PARK HALL 

hy not join us at one of our 
Council Meetings in 2023? 
Plans are underway for the next budget year and we 

would love to hear what is most important to you, our 

residents.  Further information about what the parish 

council does can be found on our website.  Planned 

meetings dates for 2023 are as follows: -   

Meetings are held at Whitwick Park Hall and start at 

7pm unless stated otherwise.    

12 JANUARY (Extra) 

19 JANUARY 

26 JANUARY –  
Public Flood Meeting 

16 FEBRUARY 

2 MARCH –  
Annual Parish (6.30pm)  

16 MARCH 

20 APRIL  

18 MAY  

 Annual  Council  

15 JUNE  

20 JULY 

21 SEPTEMBER 

19 OCTOBER 

16 NOVEMBER 

Happy New Year to all residents and neighbours of Whitwick  
from the councillors and staff at Whitwick Parish Council 

Don’t Forget: -  
 
◼ Grit can be purchased from our  

Community Office for £6 per bag. 

◼ Whitwick Park Hall gates are closed earlier now,    
currently 3.30pm, due to reduced daylight hours.  

Once again Woodstock in 
Whitwick have brought to-
gether the community, this 
time for some festive cheer 
at a free Winter Wonder-
land event held at the Black 
Horse on Sunday 4th De-
cember.   
 

The event included Christmas carols, Santa’s grotto, mince pies, 
sweet stalls and mulled wine and was very well attended. 


